
 

 

 
 
 
 
April 19, 2023 
 
VIA E-FILING 
 
Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20426 
 
Subject:   Rumford Falls Hydroelectric Project (FERC No. 2333-094) 
  MHPC Consultation Letter 
 
Dear Secretary Bose: 
 
The Maine Historic Preservation Commission (MHPC) issued a consultation letter dated 
April 10, 2023 to Rumford Falls Hydro LLC, a subsidiary of Brookfield Renewable, for the 
Rumford Falls Hydroelectric Project (FERC No. 2333). The letter is attached for the Federal 
Energy Regulatory Commission’s records. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Luke Anderson 
Manger, Licensing 
Brookfield Renewable 
 
Attachment (1) 
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